
Bayshore Dr. Sidewalk Project update meeting 12/11/24 

 

A Bayshore Drive Sidewalk Project update meeting will be held Wednesday, Dec. 11, in Community 
Hall at Venice City Hall, 401 W. Venice Ave. The meeting will start at 4:30 p.m., with a presentation 
at 4:45 p.m. 

The proposed sidewalk limits are from Tarpon Street to Bayshore Circle (see below map). The 
purpose of this meeting is to provide an update to residents as the project moves to the final design 
stage. 

For more information, please contact Assistant City Engineer Jon Kramer at jkramer@venicefl.gov. 
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